
NOWU 
is out!

	● Long ago, NOWU’s lies and feeble promises became 
clear to more and more Canpar employees.

	● And it took a while, but the tiny Toronto hospital union 
finally got the message that its support was weak. 

	● On November 16, NOWU’s Treasurer wrote to the 
federal labour board to withdraw its application.  

	● Thank you for supporting your union –  
TC Local 1976 USW!

 
New USW Local 1976 contract

	● Your new collective agreement is now in effect, 
including wage increases, an improved insurance 
plan for owner operators of only $25 and hassle- 
free prescription drug cards for all benefit plan 
members (effective January 1, 2021), among other 
improvements.

TC Local 1976 USW Members from the Edmonton Warehouse

TC Local 1976 USW Newsletter



Most Members Are Now Receiving Email 
and Text Updates 
There has been a great increase in sharing information 
within our Local by email and text messaging. It’s great to 
see so many members engaged.

Sign up to win an iPad! 
To encourage more members to sign up, we will have a 
draw for two iPads on December 21. All those who have 
already signed up for text or email communications from 
the Local and everyone who signs up between now and 
December 20 will be entered into the draw.  

Winners will be announced on our website on December 21 
at: https://1976usw.ca/canpar Stay tuned!

	● To sign up for text updates: text ‘Canpar’ to 32323

	● To sign up for email updates, send an email to  
uswcanpar@usw.ca with ‘Canpar’ in the subject line. 

	● Sign up for both, and you’re entered twice!

	● Sign up to get a copy of your collective agreement 
emailed to you as soon as it’s ready http://usw.ca/1976

	● Keep in touch with your Local. For questions or 
comments, contact us at 416-243-8792 ext. 1227 or 
uswcanpar@usw.ca 
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